
Friday, September 6, 2024 

Announcements 

Attention Students:  The representative from UCLA will be 
on campus on September 17th during 3rd period and the 
representative from UC Davis will be on campus 
September 18th during 2nd period.  Please take advantage 
of these opportunities, as you will learn how to get accepted 
to these universities, via transferring from a community 
college or going straight from high school.  You will also 
learn the different programs of study they offer.  UC Davis 
has a great Veterinary Medicine program.  Both schools 
have great Engineering and Nursing programs.  Remember 
that all campuses are quite different and they don’t all 
offer the same programs.  Please register in the Counseling 
Office or by scanning the QR Codes on the flyers around 
campus. 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Yearbook 

DONS, the time has come...the yearbook is NOW ON 
SALE!!!  Through the entire month of September we are 
having our Pre-Halloween sale.  Buy the yearbook NOW 
for the lowest price ever.  After September 30th, the price 
WILL INCREASE and you will have to pay more to get 
this year’s yearbook.  Senior ads are also on deep discount 
for this month, so now is the time to purchase those special 
ads that will be included in every yearbook.  All sales this 
year are online and your yearbook and/or ad must be  
purchased at www.yearbookforever.com.  PayPal is  
available to purchase the yearbook if you would like to 
make payments for your purchase.  If you have questions, 
please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513 or Mrs. Self in Room 
514. 
 
 
 
 
For Students Grades 9th-11th:  If you did not take your 
picture during registration, the make-up picture will be on 
Tuesday, September 10th, in the Gym.  Your teachers will 
have a schedule of the time to take your picture according 
to your last name.  Please check with a teacher on Monday 
to determine the period you will be taking your picture.  
These are make-up pictures for students who have not 
already photographed during registration.  Please do not 
have your picture taken if you have already been  
photographed for the yearbook.  Students who did not 
take their picture at registration and do not attend the 
make-up session will not appear in the yearbook.  Seniors 
cannot take their pictures on this day. 

Boys Basketball tryouts for all levels will be held on  
Monday, September 9th and Tuesday, September 10th in 
the Gym from 5:30pm -7:30pm.  Physicals must be updated 
on Home Campus in order to participate in tryouts.  If you 
are playing a fall sport, please stop by the Boys Locker 
Room Office and talk to Coach Sanchez.  Follow us on  
Instagram at SVDONSBASKETBALL31 and fill out the 
Google Form in our BIO.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention all girls interested in playing Basketball:   
Try-outs will be held on Wednesday, September 11th, from 
4:00pm to 5:30pm and on Monday, September 16th, from 
4:00pm to 5:30pm.  All are welcome.  Please make sure that 
you have uploaded and are cleared through our Athletics 
Office.  If you are currently in another sport such as  
Tennis, Volleyball, Cross Country or Flag Football and are 
interested in playing, please come by to speak with Coach 
Duck in Room 318 or Coach Guerrero in Room 413 to 
schedule a try-out date.  We look forward to seeing you out 
there!!  If you love the sport of basketball, come join us! 
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